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Heytesbury C of E Primary School News 
Friday 10th September        Head Teacher: Miss Elson 

Dear Parents, 
 
This term our Christian value of focus is courage and it has been wonderful to see the children showing 
courage and resilience as they attempt new things in their learning. Some of the Otters have been 
using the 100 square to spot patterns when counting. Foxes have been using their senses to describe a 
walk through a city and Badgers have been discovering more about the Romans looking into the 
rebellion of Boudicca. 
 
This week we have also introduced our ALERT acronym to help us meet our ready to learn 
expectations. I have been really pleased to see the children using this to show that they are keen and 
ready to learn. 
 
I know that the school is a little different to last year and as a team we are always looking for ways to 
improve and develop your child’s education. I would ask that if you have any queries or concerns 
please do come and speak to me or make contact via email or the school office as that way I can 
address anything quickly and effectively.   
 
At the end of the day we have had a few children coming back into school from the play park. Could 
you please ensure that when your child has left the school grounds they do not come back 
unaccompanied as we are not there to supervise them at this time. The playing field is only part of the 
school grounds from 8:45-15:15 and as such the school are not in a position to monitor any activity 
there after the start or the end of the school day.   
 
I do hope you have a good weekend. 
 
Thank you for all your help and support. 
 
Miss Elson   
 
 
    Dates for your diary (including provisional 
dates):  
Friday 1st October- TD day (school closed to 
pupils) 
Thursday 7th October- Harvest Celebration  
Wednesday 20th October- last day of term 
Monday 1st November- TD day (school closed 
to pupils) 
Tuesday 2nd November- Children back to 
school 
 

Scooters and Bikes: 
 
It is great to see so many different children 
scooting and biking to school. Could you 
please ensure that while inside the school 
gates children are pushing their bikes and 
scooters rather than riding them. This will 
avoid collisions as at the start and end of the 
day we do have a lot of people about.  
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House Points 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Mars: 59 Points 

Jupiter: 46 Points 

Mercury: 63 Points 

This week’s winner are Mercury  

Values Champions: 
A huge well done to all the children who have been showing our Christian Values 
this week. A particular well done to the children below who are our Values 
Champions 
 
Otters: 

- Rupert for showing friendship by playing co-operatively with his new friends. 
- Ella for courage in speaking out loud to record her sentences. 

Foxes: 
- Maddie for showing excellent perseverance when completing all her work. 
- Matilda for showing friendship when supporting other children in class with 

their learning. 
Badgers: 

- Barney for perseverance despite being under the weather and always putting 
his hand up. 

- Talia for showing wisdom by spotting problems before they arise and solving 
them. 
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Birthdays: 

 
 

MATILDA 
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Administration Officer 
 

Required to start:  October 2021 

Salary:  £9.81 per hour (£18,933 pro rata, per annum) 

Hours:  26.5 hours per week; 39 weeks per year 

 

Closing date: Friday 24th September 2021 @ 12pm           Interviews: Wednesday 29th September 2021 

 

Heytesbury C of E Primary School is a happy and caring school where the staff are dedicated to creating a 

great place for children to thrive and learn.  As part of the Acorn Education Trust it provides exciting 

opportunities to improve local education. 

 

We would like to hear from you if you: 

 

• have achieved grade C, or above, in 5 GCSE subjects, including Maths and English; 

• have the skills to run the office of a village primary school; 

• have the ability to work under pressure and to meet deadlines; 

• have the ability to work effectively as part of a team; 

• have great communication skills; 

• have competent IT skills; 

• are energetic, enthusiastic and dynamic; 

• have the ability to handle problems quickly and efficiently; 

• have the ability to make effective decisions. 

 
Roles and responsibilities to include: 
➢ To liaise with the services provided by The Acorn Trust including Finance, HR, Site, IT and Catering; 
➢ To ensure all legal admin tasks are completed in good time and to a high standard; 
➢ To ensure all data held about individuals within the school community is up to date and held in line 

with data protection guidelines; 
➢ To liaise with and provide a high level of customer service to all the school’s stakeholders eg staff, 

parents, Academy Council, visitors etc…; 
➢ To maintain high levels of confidentiality and professionalism at all times. 
 

 

To request an application form or for more information contact the School Office on 01985 840429 or by 

email admin@heytesbury.wilts.sch.uk.  

 

As part of the Acorn Education Trust, Heytesbury Primary School is committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment.  All applicants will be subject to a full Discloure And Barring Service check and Health 

Screening before appointment is confirmed. 

 

Heytesbury C of E Primary School Headteacher:  Hannah Elson  
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